St. Elizabeth of Hungary Catholic Church

A Mission Church of the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception

Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ

Staff

Very Reverend Samuel Morehead, Pastor

Reverend Richard Castro Huergo, MC frrichard@stelizabethdenver.org

Reverend John Ezratty, MC

Lisa McMahon-Griffen, Business Manager <u>lisa@stelizabethdenver.org</u>

Trey Turner, Maintenace

Mass Times

Monday to Friday: 12:15 PM

Sunday: 9:00 AM

Confession Times

Monday to Friday: 11:40 AM - 12:10 PM

Office Hours

Monday to Friday: 10 AM - 3:00 PM

Spiritual Direction for College Students



https://calendly.com/fatherrichard/spiritual-direction

June 11, 2023

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible

St. Elizabeth Parishioners!

So many of us are curious about the Bible but get bogged down by the long stretches that do not make sense or get lost among the Old Testament names and places.

We are starting a very informal Bible study from Ascension Press called Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible. It is an eight-part Bible study, that will help us uncover the story woven throughout Scripture, so we can get the "big picture" of the Bible and understand what it's all about. Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible will help you pick up the Bible with confidence and understand how you fit into God's plan.

The plan is to meet weekly to view a 30-minute video presentation, then we discuss the video. Our Bible study will begin on June 11 after Mass. This Bible study is for everyone—folks who have studied the Bible, folks who don't know where they last set it down or haven't unpacked it from the last move, and everyone in between. This is for those of us who love getting together and talking about our shared faith, and those of us who are shy and wouldn't know how to talk about our thoughts without a script. There is no pressure to speak, there is no homework. Just show up! All are welcome!

We look forward to you joining us!

1060 St Francis Way, Denver, CO 80204 – Located in the Auraria Campus info@stelizabethdenver.org – (303) 534-4014 – www.stelizabethdenver.org

Campus Outreach

Campus outreach
activities
will resume
in August

Announcements

Liturgical Ministries - Volunteer opportunities for greeters, lectors, altar servers and Eucharistic ministers. Sign up here: https://www.stelizabethdenver.org/ministries. If you wish to volunteer for substitute cantor contact Fr. Richard.

Prayers of the Faithful - If you have someone you would like prayers for, let Lisa know at lisa@stelizabethdenver.org and we will include the intention in the Prayers of the Faithful for the upcoming Sunday.

Altar Linens - Volunteers needed for weekly washing of Altar Linens. This is one of those "behind the scenes" ministries that allow for an intimate encounter with Jesus. If interested, please contact Fr Richard.

Sandwich Line - Monday and Tuesday crews can still use some help 9am - 12pm. We are in great need of men's shoes and boots - new or used.

Safety Associate Weekend Paid Position Open - Maintains safe and sanitary conditions on our Sandwich Line. 9am - 12pm Saturday and 10am - 12pm Sunday Contact hr@stelizabethdenver.org if interested.



Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ stelizabethdenver/

Archbishop's Catholic Appeal

"It is more blessed to give than to receive." (Acts 20:35)

Your sacrifice will affirm your desire to make Jesus Christ known to others.

Please visit
www.archden.org/givetoday
or call 303-867-0614 to give
to the Archbishop's Appeal.





Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/ stelizabethdenver/